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BOARD MEETING SUMMARY 

February 11, 2021 

                                                                    

The Board of Dental Examiners of Alabama met Thursday, February 11, 2021, via videoconference. All 

members were in attendance, as were selected staff members. 

 

The meeting came to order at 6:00 P.M. The Board then took the following actions: discussed litigation 

and the character of a member of the public in executive session; made amendments to its COVID-19 

protocol for dental offices; accepted a dentist-instructor’s plan to help an ADHP student remain in the 

current class; decided to allow the architect review committee appointed at the January meeting to move 

forward with the firm the committee recommended; appointed Board member Dr. Melodie Jones as the 

representative at an upcoming CODA site visit; and elected to make upgrades to file sharing software 

used in the course of the Board’s business. 

 

The Board then considered various license and permit applications, and made decisions as to various 

disciplinary actions. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 P.M. 
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